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Fastmount Low Profile Auto
Fit Clip - Female

Variant code: LP-AF8A

Fastmount Low Profile Auto Fit Clip - Female

The Fastmount Low Profile Auto Fit Clip - Female
is a high-performance fastener designed for quick
and secure panel attachment. This innovative clip
features an auto-fit design that adapts to various
panel thicknesses, ensuring a strong and reliable
connection every time.

Key Features:

Low Profile: Minimises protrusion for a sleek and
streamlined appearance.

Auto-Fit Design: Adapts to varying panel
thicknesses for easy installation.

Secure & Reliable: Provides a strong and vibration-
resistant connection.

Durable Construction: Made from high-quality
materials for long-lasting performance.

Versatile Applications: Ideal for a wide range of
applications, including marine, automotive,
industrial, and more.

Benefits:

Fast & Easy Installation: Saves time and labor
costs.  

Improved Aesthetics: Maintains a clean and
professional appearance.

Enhanced Durability: Resists vibration and
environmental factors.

Increased Versatility: Suitable for various panel
materials and thicknesses.  

Applications:

Marine: Panels, consoles, and other
interior/exterior components.

Automotive: Interior trim, dashboards, and other
vehicle components.
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Industrial: Machinery enclosures, control panels,
and other equipment.

Construction: Prefabricated panels, signage, and
other building components.
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